
 
September 3, 2008 
 
Dear FCC, 
 
Two of the exhibits originally uploaded for this application were in error.  The method of 
measuring RF power was determined to be incorrect by the test lab after issuance of the 
original grant.  The revised report correctly documents the measurement method in 
accordance with the FCC DTS guide.  The Grant power has been revised and updated RF 
and SAR reports have been uploaded.  Please supersede the original RF test report and 
SAR test report for this DTS application. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Chris Harvey 
CCS TCB Technical Reviewer 
Charvey-tcb@ccsemc.com 
charvey@ieee.org 
 


